
 

 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Wednesday, May 29, 2024 
 
Fairfield County Auditor to Host Call Center for Property Tax Questions 
 
Lancaster, Ohio – The Fairfield County Auditor’s Office will host an evening “call center” to answer 
questions property owners may have regarding their property taxes.  The call center will be held on 
Wednesday, June 26th from 5:30 p.m. to 7:30 p.m.  This will occur after the second half tax bills are 
sent, but before they are due.   The second half tax bills are due July 18th. 
 
“For additional customer service, we wanted to provide an opportunity to ask questions in the evening.  
People can always call the office from 8 am – 4 pm, and we are interested to see if evening call center 
hours are helpful for our residents,” stated County Auditor, Dr. Carri L. Brown. 
 
Property owners who have questions regarding their property taxes may call the Real Estate Assessment 
Office at (740) 652-7030 between 5:30 p.m. and 7:30 p.m. on Wednesday, June 26, 2024.   
 
The call center will be staffed by the Auditor’s Office Real Estate Staff.  
 
Calls are always welcome any weekday, between 8 am – 4 p.m., at (740) 652-7030.  

 
### 


